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Immunize Kansas Coalition (IKC) is excited to announce the release of their new single-question graphics and 
co-brandable posters highlighting topics from their popular Vaccine Fears Overturned by Facts (VFOF) 
booklet created in collaboration with Back to the Vax!  

These bite-sized graphics provide science-based answers to twelve common questions about vaccine 
ingredients and safety. Designed to be concise and relatable, these can be utilized in various settings, such 
as healthcare clinics, community outreach events, social media, and more! IKC hopes these single-question 
graphics and posters will be a valuable resource in your immunization toolbox to help answer patients’ 
questions, be easily incorporated into your advocacy efforts, and shared with community members. Together, 
we can use this time to spark conversation surrounding vaccines and build vaccine confidence across the 
country.  

Are you looking for more resources? Check out the Vaccine Fears Overturned by Facts webpage for IKC’s 
booklet, single-issue handouts, and more — all available in English and Spanish. 

https://immunizekansascoalition.org/vfof-single-question-graphics.aspx
https://immunizekansascoalition.org/vfof-single-question-flyers.aspx
https://immunizekansascoalition.org/vfof.aspx
https://immunizekansascoalition.org/vfof.aspx

